August 20, 2003

NOAA, Ocean and Costal Resources Management
Mr. David Kaiser, Federal Consistency Coordinator
Costal Programs Division

1305 East-West Highway, 11th Floor

Silver Spring, MD 20910

B
Dear Mr. Kaiser:

Please be aware that I oppose NOAA's proposed changes to the Costal Zone
Management Act.

I oppose any changes in law or policy that might limit the ability of the States to effect
the utilization of our costal resources. The oceans resoiurces, within the Federal territorial
limits, belongs to all citizens and the law must encourage citizen involvement.

And I do vote.

‘ Respectfully
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Frank J. th
15 Utah St. (120th Street)
Haven Beach, NJ 08008
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